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As someone who commuted via motorcycle for 20 years in California, I am confident 

this is a feasible and safe piece of legislation.  Done reasonably and safely there is 

no danger to the public, and motorcyclists take on nearly all risks.  Living in cental 

Oregon I don't see much of a need for this, but in the valley it would lessen 

congestion and lessen danger to riders being caught in traffic jams.  Please, vote yes 

on this measure. 


